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From:

To: <kate.macdonald @planning.nsw.gov.au>
Date: 11/29/2011 4:57 PM
Subject: C5 Office Tower Barangaroo - Submission

Dear Kate,

| am writing in response to Lend Lease's submission for modifications to be made to the plans for the
proposed C5 Office Tower to be constructed at Barangaroo.

| have no objections to the proposed plans, and therefore would recommend that the modifications be
approved.

P.S: I request that my name be withheld.
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